Appendix 2 – Safeguarding Policies

Suppliers working with children should adopt the Derby and Derbyshire Safeguarding Children procedures. This means that any concerns or alerts have to be notified to the Council the same day.  These procedures can be found at:
www.derbyshirescb.org.uk
www.derbyscb.org.uk

